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The March meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was held March 9, 2021 on line
via Zoom. There were 8 in attendance.  Dave Buell, chapter member, was in charge.

Buell opened the business meeting at 12:04 PM.  As the secretary was not in attendance and the minutes 
from last month were not available, it was decided that the minutes and treasurers report would be 
reviewed at the next chapter meeting.

Programs coordinator John Gray reported that there are currently no programs on the schedule.  Greg Best 
suggested that he would be interested in seeing a presentation on using drones for broadcast.

Chris Castro, frequency coordinator, reported that the last season went along fairly easily.  He also 
mentioned that ATSC 3 is coming soon to the KC area with channel 41 being used for the ATSC 3 
transmitter.

Chriss Scherer gave a summary of upcoming national SBE events.  There are webinars scheduled for 
March 18th  (Cyber Security) and March 25th (IP Networking Part 3).  The next certification deadline is 
April 16th to sign up for the June exam.

There was no old business.

Dave Buell suggested that discussion of chapter elections be considered for the next monthly meeting.

The motion to adjourn was by Greg Best and the second by Chirss Scherer.  The SBE business portion 
of the meeting was adjourned at 12:13 PM.

A program about STL for both Video and Audio was presented by Nick VanHaster and Tony Gervasi 
from GatesAir.
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